The Cold Weather Shelter

Come join us this winter as we tfeam with other faith communities to provide
food and shelter fo the homeless men and women in Washington County.
St. Ann will staff the shelter the week of January 13 to 20, 2019.

The services we provide are between the hours of 5:00 PM and 9:00 PM daily,
except Sunday, when the doors open at 3:00 PM. We register each individual
as they come in from the cold, prepare and serve dinner, supervise residents
doing their laundry, and chat with them during dinnertime.

If you're an early riser you can help serve a simple breakfast for them before
they leave the shelter at 7am. We also need male parishioners who can spend
one night at the shelter to offer assistance, if needed, to the staff person on
duty.

You may volunteer if you are 18 years of age, or 13-17 if part of the kitchen
crew.

If coming to the shelter is not something you wish to do, there are many oth-
er ways in which you can help.

Please listen to God's call to reach out to those needing your help this winter.
For more details about how you can assist at the Shelter, or aid us in other
ways, call John or Lue Jardinier at 301-667-3470 or email
luejardinier@myactv.net.




